
Coroner 

Fairfield 

Station Road 

Cockermouth 

CA13 9PT 

18th August 2022 

Dear Sir 

With ref to your letter of !3'd June 2022. We personally have no issue with the wall. There are low 
walls all over Cumbria. And in actual fact further down the beck in Cark there is a large area with a 
drop that has no wall at all. It was very sad when Mr Moorby was found in the beck on 5th 

September 2021 whatever the circumstances had been. Mr Moorby was extremely inebriated. 

However we would be willing to contribute to put a sign on the wall stating 'low wall' if ALL the 
residents did and not just the ones mentioned in your letter. . And would be willing to put up an P.I.R 
light on our property 11 Millstream Court which would light up the access road in front of our 
property when someone went passed. We could not guarantee this would work every time and We 
would have to pay for this. 

 




